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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have lots of exciting rewards this half term and will be sharing these with you very soon. As 

part of our newsletter we would also like to celebrate achievements outside of school and these 

may include for example awards achieved in sports or other activities. We are proud of our 

students and want to celebrate their successes. If you would like us to share any achievements in 

our newsletter please contact Mr Thacker-Smith via Shenley.Enquiry@e-act.org.uk. 

 

A reminder that in order to support learning all students are expected to bring the following items 

to school each day: 

 

 School planner 

 Pencil case 

 

All of the above can be purchased direct from the academy at a cost of £4.25. This is a 

considerable saving. 

 

Students must also have a scientific calculator and these can also be purchased direct form us at a 

cost saving of £4.99.  

 

Should you require any support with any of the above please do not hesitate to contact us.  We 

fully appreciate that pens may run out during the day, for example, and will always help our 

students and provide the equipment where it is needed.  

 

A reminder that ties are part of our uniform and students are expected to wear their tie to school 

each day. We recommend writing their name on the label in case the tie is lost and this enables us 

to quickly identify the owner for return. We have ties in stock which can be purchased direct at a 

cost of £5.50, 

 

Please remember we do not take cash and all purchases for equipment or ties should be made via 

parent pay. If you experience any problems with this please get in touch. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support.  
 

Dr J Bartlett 

 

Headteacher 
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